

John Rendon, Harbormaster 715 Main Street Harwich Port, MA 02646

Dear John,

On behalf of Pleasant Bay Community Boating, I am requesting a special purpose mooring application for 5-10 moorings to be located off our Harwich lot (see attached map).

Pleasant Bay Community Boating has 30+ moorings located off our Orleans property, granted by the Town of Orleans harbormaster. It has become very difficult for our participants of all ages and all levels of boat handling experience to navigate the mooring field safely.

The additional moorings would allow the field to expand in front of the Harwich waterfront. Our intention would be to move a portion of the Catboat fleet, comprised of 8 catboats, to the prosed new field. This would allow the larger Flying Scot fleet to spread out, creating a safer mooring field for everyone.

Thank you for your consideration in reviewing this request. I would value the opportunity to show you around the waterfront at PBCB at your convenience.

Respectfully,

manne

Suzanne Leahy Catboat Program Director Pleasant Bay Community Boating 2287 MA Rt 28 Harwich, MA 02645 508-245-4688

